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I have reviewed the internal cross references as requested and confirm that those
cross–references are to those listed in the memo from Covington and Burling.

I did not make the simple change of removing “an” from page 1, line 12 of the
substitute amendment as suggested because it is not grammatically correct and it does
not conform to the model legislation.  Instead, I added the model legislation language:
“formulas for inflation adjustments”.
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